
Join your neighbors in shaping the future of the 
West Side Flats!

The City of Saint Paul, with the assistance of a community task 
force, is updating the 2001 West Side Flats Master Plan and 
Development Guidelines. The Master Plan and Development 
Guidelines will guide future development of the area bounded by 
Wabasha Street, Plato Boulevard, Highway 52 and the Mississippi 
River.  The updated plan will address urban design, land use, public 
space, public art, river access, pedestrian and bicycle mobility, 
transportation and parking, stormwater management and sanitary 
sewer capacity.  

The first draft of the updated plan is ready for your 
comments! Please attend the community open house and 
give us your thoughts on this important plan that will 
guide the future of the West Side Flats!

West Side Flats
Master Plan & Development Guidelines Update	

Community Open House
November 20, 2013

6:30-8:30PM

The Wellstone Center
Room 212

179 East Robie Street
Saint Paul, MN  55107

(651)789-3692

For more information please contact:
Lucy Thompson

Principal City Planner
Department of Planning & Economic Development

(651)266-6578
lucy.thompson@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Background information and related documents will be available 
starting October 28, 2013, at www.stpaul.gov/westsideflats

Please visit the City’s website at www.stpaul.gov/open to tell us 
what you think of the draft master plan.
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